
Welcome back; I hope you all enjoyed a lovely Easter break. As usual we have a very busy 

Summer term ahead of us with lots of sporting events and exciting activities for the children. 

Staff news 

I am very pleased to tell you that Mrs Trott had had her baby, a boy called Byron who 

weighed in at 9lb. Many congratulations to the whole family and we look forward to meeting 

the new arrival soon. 

Mrs Bradbury continues to do well; we keep her up to date with everything that is going on in 

school. She sends her best wishes to you all. 

 

Sports Relief 

Many thanks to everyone who sponsored the children when they ran around the school field 

in aid of Sports Relief. We raised a magnificent sum of £505. Thank you to the School 

Council who organised and ran the event so ably. 

 

Queen’s 90th birthday celebrations 

To celebrate the Queen’s official birthday on Friday 10th June all the children are going to 

make a crown in school. You are very welcome to join us for the grand parade at 2.30pm on 

that day 

 

Assessment meetings 

Many thanks for those of you who attended the assessment meetings recently; I hope you 

found them useful. If you were unable to attend you should have received a pack of 

information. Do let your class teacher know if you would like anything clarified. 

 

Reminder 

Please can we make sure that no child is allowed to climb on the climbing frame unless 

authorised to do so by a member of staff.  The climbing frame is for Reception and Year 1 

children only at allocated times during the school day. 

 

Dates for the diary (new dates in bold) 
Week beginning 9th May Y6 SATS week  
Tuesday 17th May- Y3/4 trip to Bignor 
Thursday 9th June Internet Safety day  
Friday 10th June- 2.30pm Queen’s birthday celebrations- Grand Crown Parade  

Monday 13th June INSET day  
Tuesday 5th July am Sports day  
Wednesday 13th July am reserve sports day  
Thursday 14th July am Y6 leavers service at Worth Abbey 


